TOWN OF WHITEFIELD
BOARD OF SELECTMEN

Notice of Public Hearings

The Board of Selectmen of the Town of Whitefield will hold public hearings during its regularly-
scheduled Board meetings on Monday, November 14, 2022 and Monday, November 28, 2022
at 6:30 p.m. pursuant to RSA 41:14-a on the proposed conveyance by the Town of two small
portions of Town-owned land at King Square, Tax Map 103 Lot 51 to the owners of abutting
lots, and the grant to those owners of substitute easements for travel across the remaining Town-
owned lot. The hearings will be held at the Whitefield Town Office, 56 Littleton Road,
Whitefield.



